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I am writing this the day after our 2024 Spring Road Run

which, I am assured, was enjoyed by everyone who took part.

The route, planned by Pat and myself, was praised for finding

relatively traffic-free lanes through the New Forest and while

ponies are usually the most common hazard, it seemed that

cyclists were the main delaying factor this year.

Richard, the owner, and his team at The Amberwood pub at

Walkford were very welcoming, friendly and efficient - and most

people forgave him the fact that he owns a classic VW Beetle

rather than an MG.

Since finding the pub, after our original chosen venue proved

unsatisfactory, Pat and I have been back to sample the menu

several times and the food has always been well up to standard -

we may well be using this pub again in the future.

Our next seasonal outing is the Summer Road Run on Sunday

28 July which is being planned by Adrian Mullins and will include

a Treasure hunt to keep everyone busy. Finish venue will be

Damerham Village Hall near Fordingbridge where we will be

providing a picnic lunch for everyone as part of the entry fee.

As you will see on the next page of this newsletter we are

keen to encourage other club members to come up with some

routes for future runs - if you know an area of the region we

haven't journeyed to in recent years and can suggest a

welcoming pub for lunch then please contact Adrian Mullins who

can talk you though the process of organising a road run.

RAIN STOPS PLAY

Like many other club members I had anticipated that by this

time I would have been able to get out one of my classic MGs and

attend one of the many events that kick-off the car show season

- but alas the almost non-stop rain has scuppered many events.

One of those that fell foul of the weather was the Organford

Show which was bogged down in mud, while the Quomps at

Christchurch lived up to its name (meaning boggy ground) and

was unfit for the first Classic Car gathering of the year scheduled

for early April - however it did take place on Drive It Day.

Even Beaulieu has been hit, having to cancel its first three

Simply Sundays including the Italian Day which should have

coincided with our Spring Run.

Let us hope things improve this month so we can finally get

out and about in our MGs.

MACMILLAN CARING LOCALLY

As Golden Partners I hope lots of you will be supporting

events this summer that will be helping to raise funds for one of

our nominated charities - Macmillan Caring Locally.

Our next event is a coffee morning on May 25 which Pat and

I are hosting in our garden (weather permitting) - everyone is

welcome - see full details later in this newsletter.

This will be followed by a club display at their Summer Fete

on Saturday 15 June - anyone interested in taking part should

contact me.

WHO WERE THE FOOLS

It seems that Adrian Mullins, Les Cherrett and Pip Bonner had

most of you fooled at last month's club night with the winning

team only correcting identifying half of the definitions of a range

of obscure words and Dorset slang.

MID-MONTH PUB MEETING

Finally, may I remind everyone that our mid-month informal

meetings with a meal resume this month with the Carpenters

Arms at Bransgore being the chosen venue on the evening of

Wednesday 15 May.

We will be arriving for 6pm in time to sit down to eat at

6.30pm - we will be having our own dining area. There is no

advance payment or need to pre-order your meal just let Colin

Sexton (his email is below) know you will be there and he can

reserve a place for you. Chris Adamson
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The love lives of famous Bournemouth residents, such as

Robert Louis Stevenson, Fanny Cradock and Harry Redknapp will

be revealed at this month's club night by speaker Hattie Miles.

In her illustrated talk, Romance and Scandal in Bournemouth,

Hattie will tell you love stories about a diverse collection of one-

time local residents, some, it turns out are heartwarming and

others hilarious.    

Among the stories will be what made love blossom for this

devoted couple (pictured right) and what is their local

connection? All will be explained in Hattie's talk.

Reminder that at the meeting you can obtain entry forms for

the Westival Show; our big day out at Athelhampton House; River

Cruise and BBQ and, of course, tickets for the monthly raffle.

May Club Night - Romance & Scandal

Returning by popular demand this month is the informal 1020

mid-month, mid-week pub dinners - these are set to start on

Wednesday 15 May when we will be meeting at the Carpenters

Arms at Bransgore on the edge of the New Forest.

This venue proved very popular last year, and the food was

universally praised - this time we will have our own dedicated

dining area, which can cater for up to 30 people.

Cars can arrive from 6pm for dinner at 6.30pm - MGs are

optional but encouraged (weather depending); last year we had

a very good turnout that was almost exclusively all MGBs.

There is no money to pay up-front (it is pay on the day) and

no need to pre-select your menu choices.

All we need is a list of names so we can tell the kitchen staff

at the pub how many people to expect.

Committee member Colin Sexton (who lives a stone's throw

from the pub) is organising the evening and you can tell him if

you want to be involved either at the May club night or by email

at: colin@1020mg.org.uk

Mid-month pub meeting

Your Road Run ideas wanted
Previous seasonal road runs have been prepared by Les and

Jacky Cherrett and Stefan Morawiec and were very impressive

using roads and offering sights unknown to many of us. 

The success of these events is a testament to the fact that

there are parts of the south coast waiting to be discovered by

even those born in Dorset and Hampshire and, based on this,

road runs co-ordinator Adrian Mullins is hoping that this will

encourage other club members to share their knowledge and

experience of the region.

Adrian writes: 'The recent well-supported road runs

demonstrate that we all know areas that are unfamiliar to the

rest of us and would form the basis of a good run. 

"To organise a run is actually fun and offers a real sense of

achievement while giving something back to the club. To do a run

is not as hard as many people think and my role as co-ordinator

is to help in any way I can.  Not to do the run but to help with it.

"In the past people have told me that the problem is knowing

where to finish.  We have, over the years built up a vast depth of

experience of suitable lunch locations, so we can tap into this

once we know the general area to be covered.

"I believe that we all have at least one run in us - so, I am

asking for club members to volunteer and to help take the

workload from a few people who have provided great service

over the years.  

“We only do four runs a year and with the next two runs

already covered we have plenty of time to prepare over the

Summer giving someone out there the opportunity to volunteer

their services for the Autumn and Winter Runs to come.

"So, if you have been thinking about it and you would be

interested, please come and see me or email me at

adrianmullinsmgb@gmail.com to discuss.  

"The more people we get to volunteer the better it is for the

club and the more variety we can put into the road runs."



Macmillan Caring Locally Summer Fete

1020 Coffee Morning - everyone invited

A few places are still available for the club stand at the

Macmillan Caring Locally Summer Fete which is being staged at

Christchurch Hospital on Saturday 15 June running from 12noon

until 3pm.

The day features raffles, games, stalls, food stands, displays by

the police and fire brigade, and a classic car show.

We have been allocated a stand space for six cars and the club

gazebo - Chris Adamson and Patricia Lodge will be organising the

display - details and names to: chris@1020mg.org.uk

Anyone who would like to bring their MG along for the

afternoon (there is no entry fee) should give their name and

details to Chris Adamson - places will be allocated on a first come

first served basis.

As Golden Partners with the charity we have also been invited

to attend a 50th anniversary Big Birthday Bash at Tuckton Tea

Gardens on Friday 26 July. The event runs from 12noon until 8pm

and you may drop in at any time or stay all day.

The day features a BBQ and bar (pay for what you order on

the day), music, games and a raffle.

To help with catering, anyone from the club who plans to

attend is asked to let Chris Adamson know in advance so that he

can advise the organisers on likely numbers.

You can see more about the charity's events planned for

2024 at www.macmillanlocal.org/events-and-challenges/

Area Secretary Chris Adamson and Membership Secretary

Patricia Lodge will be hosting a fund-raising coffee morning in the

garden (weather permitting) of their home (40 Baring Road,

Bournemouth BH6 4DT - look out for the MG banners) on

Saturday 25 May in aid of club charity Macmillan Caring Locally.

Admission is £5 per person on the day and includes a hot

drink and a cake. The event will run from 10.30am to 2pm -

everyone is welcome to come along. 

There is plenty of on-street parking.

The location is just a few hundred yards from the sea at

Hengistbury Head with views across to the Isle of Wight and the

Purbecks, so why not bring a bucket and spade and make a day

of it with a visit to the beach afterwards.



The summer season of car shows is starting to get into full

swing this month - hopefully the wet ground conditions will dry-

up enough to allow events to take place.

It had been hoped there would be enough support to have a

club stand at the Dorset Blind Association's Motor Show, at

Lulworth Castle on Sunday 12 May but, sadly, the response has

been slow, so this won't now happen.

However, individuals can still take part and several 1020

members are already booked in.  Entry fee for those exhibiting

their car is £12 per person (plus a £1.70p booking charge), which

includes a breakfast bap, hot drink, admission to the showground

and entry to Lulworth Castle.

The showground will be open to the public from 11am until

4pm (display cars can arrive earlier) and the event also features

live entertainment, a kids' fun area, street food, and stalls selling

local artisan craft and produce.

Tickets for the show can be booked on-line at:

https://DBAMotorShow2024.eventbrite.co.uk

FERNDOWN FETE ON THE FIELD

Next month we have been invited to take part in the

Ferndown Fete on the Field on Saturday 15 June at the King

George V Playing Field. Note this is the same date at the

Macmillan Caring Locally Summer Fete at which the club will also

be represented.

Adrian Mullins is taking a list of names of those planning to

attend the Ferndown show so that he can advise the organisers

how much space to allocate for the club stand - you can email

Adrian at: adrianm@1020mg.org.uk

There is a £5 per

car fee to be part of

the Custom and

Classic Car Show (you

are asked to register

individually on-line in

advance to take part)

with entries closing on

07 June.  

Classics aged over

20 years are eligible.

However, if cars are of special interest and part of a club stand

younger models are permitted. Gates open to exhibiting cars

from 8am to 10.40am via Cherry Grove.

You can reserve your place in the car show and pay your £5

entry fee at: www.www.ferndownandparleyrotary.org/event-

details/car-show-2024-vehicle-booking

THRUXTON HISTORIC FESTIVAL

Club members interested in classic circuit racing are being

invited to join like-minded enthusiasts from Wessex Vehicle

Preservation Club (with your MG) on their display stand at the

Thruxton Historic Festival over the weekend of 22-23 June.

You will need to book a place on-line for either the Saturday

or the Sunday (or both) - for this you will need a discount code to

obtain the reduced rate for exhibiting car club participants.

Discounted car club tickets are £15 per adult for a one-day ticket

(there is no charge for the free vehicle display pass, but each

adult will require their own ticket).  

Weekend car club tickets are £28 per adult (camping on site

is free of charge).  Children 15 and under are admitted free of

charge when accompanied by an adult ticket holder.

More details about the weekend action and facilities are

available online at: www.thruxtonhistoric.com

If any 1020 members are interested in taking part, they can

contact fellow 1020 club member Janet Palmer for full details

including the discount code to obtain the reduce entry tickets,

admission times etc. 

Email Janet at:  familypalmer29@hotmail.com

Show season begins - weather permitting

Interest has been expressed in the club taking part in the

Verwood Rustic Fayre on the August Bank Holiday Monday; this

would involve a short convoy run to allow everyone to be parked

together as a group.

The organisers have changed the arrangements for vehicle

displays at Potterne Park this year and are no longer offering

individual club display spaces at a set fee. Instead, they will be

charging individual owners £7.50 per car which has to be booked

in advance and then parking cars as they arrive.

Those interested in taking part would have to assemble

locally beforehand at a set time (likely to be around 11am) so

that club cars can drive in convoy and arrive and be parked

together before the 11.30am closing time, prior to the show

opening to the public at 11.45am. Cars would then be required to

stay on site until 4.30pm.

Pip and Ursula Bonner have volunteered to organise the club

attendance and can supply advance booking information either

at club night or via email: pip@1020mg.org.uk

Verwood Rustic Fayre



In recent years the most popular local show for club members

to attend as a group has been the Westival Show at West Moors

- last year over 20 club cars attended this friendly and relaxed

event - so we are going back in 2024.

Two of the main attractions of the show for club members

are that it is free to enter and that you don't have to be on site

until 11.30am which means a relaxed start.

This year the event takes place on Saturday 13 July at Fryers

Field (exhibitor entrance is from Bond Avenue). It opens to the

public between 12 noon and 4pm.

Attractions include a variety of over 60 stalls featuring crafts,

local produce, local charities and local businesses, live music,

ferret racing, bike stunts, fairground rides, children's

entertainment and a selection of catering with a choice of pizza,

burgers, a hog roast, crepes, doughnuts, ice cream and a bar.

The car show element is open to MGs of all ages (we are one

of the local clubs who are regulars at Westival).

Entry forms are now available from Chris Adamson at club

nights or request via email: chris@1020mg.org.uk and  can also

be downloaded from the diary page of the club website.

A year of national celebrations to mark 100 years since the

creation of the MG marque are set to conclude this month with

a John O'Groats to Land's End Cavalcade.

This takes place between Tuesday 30 April and Saturday 25

May and is being organised by the MG Car Club and includes a

stop over at the National Motor Museum in the New Forest.

The first leg travels from John O'Groats to Inverness and then

south through Scotland with a hop across to Northern Ireland

(03-05 May) before returning to England journeying from Carlisle

to Durham, Harrogate, Hull, and Stockport before stopping at

Longbridge (14 May), Gaydon (15 May) and Abingdon (16 May).

It then becomes part of the MG100 event at Brooklands (18-

19 May) prior to transferring to the National Motor Museum at

Beaulieu (21 May) via Petersfield and Winchester.

The south-west leg starts on 22 May and travels from

Beaulieu (after a full day at the museum and its attractions) to

Salisbury and up to Warminster eventually heading for Bristol,

Weston-Super-Mare, Exeter and, finally, arriving at Land's End on

Saturday 25 May.

Full details of the event and a day by day itinerary can be

found at: www.mgcc.co.uk/mg-car-club-mg-100-cavalcade-john-

ogroats-lands-end/

Booking is now open for the Bournemouth & Poole MGOC

River Cruise and BBQ on Saturday 03 August - already there has

been a big show of interest in this summer social.

Participants will be gathering at Tuckton Tea Gardens

overlooking the River Stour at 6pm for a 6.30pm departure on

one of the Bournemouth Boating Services classic touring boats

(there is a roof if the weather is inclement).

There is plenty of free on-street parking in the vicinity and a

pay car park close by.

The hour-long cruise will travel down the Stour towards

Christchurch Harbour passing locations such as the Captain's

Club, Christchurch Quay and Christchurch's famous Priory before

returning to Tuckton for the BBQ.

We will have exclusive use of the Tuckton Tea Garden's café

(with optional indoor seating) where a variety of burgers,

chicken, sausages etc will be cooked and served along with a

large selection of salads and accompaniments.

The club will be funding a glass of wine or soft drink for

everyone - in addition you can bring your own beverages (wine,

beer etc) of choice. Ice cream, tea and coffee will be available to

purchase on the day.

The cost for the cruise and BBQ is £35 per person.

Booking forms are available from Chris Adamson or via

email: chris@1020mg.org.uk

Book now for Westival 2024

1020 Summer River Cruise & BBQ

MG100 Cavalcade



Our big day out at Athelhampton House

Synthetic fuels top classic alternatives

Put the date in your diary now . .  Sunday 18 August 2024.

This is our annual 1020 Garden Party and Picnic at

Athelhampton House near Dorchester when we invite MG

owners from across the region to join us. It is also our major

fund-raising activity of the year for our charities Dorset and

Somerset Air Ambulance and Macmillan Caring Locally.

The entry fees have been held at the 2023 prices - this means

it will be £10 per person if booked in advance or £12 per person

on the day. This gives admission to the event and the

Athelhampton gardens.

Participants will also be able to tour the house, which now

has more rooms open including a period bedroom and a new

Athelhampton archive display for a discounted £5 per person on

presentation of the event programme.

Athelhampton House is Britain's first carbon neutral manor

house following the installation of an array of solar panels and

ground heat source pumps which has significantly reduced their

energy consumption from the national grid.

Those who are interested in the technology can join an Eco

Tour on the day given by general manager Owen Davies - this

needs to be booked in advance via the Athelhampton website.

On the rear lawns we will have our usual selection of stands

including the grand tombola, rolling wine draw, jigsaws sales and

name the dog.

Volunteers will be needed to staff the welcome gate, organise

the parking and supervise the stalls.

Entry forms now available from Chris Adamson at club nights,

or via email: chris@1020mg.org.uk or downloaded from the

Athelhampton page on the club website: www.1020mg.org.uk

Synthetic fuels are the favoured zero-emission alternative for

over three-quarters of classic and collector car owners, according

to a survey by classic insurance specialists.

It asked owners: 'How do you think you would power your

classic / collectable car if petrol or diesel wasn't available?' and

76 per cent voted for synthetic fuels, and the other 24 per cent

thought they would convert their classic / collectable car to run

on electric power. 

Synthetic fuels, or e-fuels, are made from bio waste, itself

being a product of biological organisms such as plankton and

algae that absorbed energy from the sun millions of years ago, or

other synthetic CO2-neutral masses. Not only are they less

harmful to create, i.e. not using oil-based raw materials to make

the fuel, but when synthetic fuels are burned, they also produce

fewer harmful emissions. 

While some large vehicle manufacturers are investing in

synthetic fuels, it's widely reported that synthetic fuels may be

one alternative way to power vehicles that have already been

made and, due to the petrol pump infrastructure already in

place, work best for classic or performance vehicles.

The results came from a poll during a Historic and Classic

Vehicles Alliance (HCVA) meeting.

"This is a fascinating question, and one that we are often

asked," commented chief executive of the HCVA, Garry Wilson.

"The reality is that if people want to keep running their

classics on petrol, there will be plenty available for several

decades to come. My main message is don't panic. Most of us

will not have to make this difficult decision."

Expanding on the question, Wilson believes it's very much a

personal decision. "Some classics are deeply impressive

converted to electric, but do it because you like how they drive,

not because you think you are contributing to saving the planet,

which you won't be unless you drive it enough miles to recover

the CO2 spike caused by battery manufacture," he emphasises.

"Sustainable fuels are a drop-in solution that, when they

become widely available, we can all use without any

modifications to our engines, slashing our carbon emissions

immediately to 80 per cent of net-zero. That's a huge

environmental win that also protects the character of classics."

Managing director of Footman James, David Bond said: "I am

pleased to hear owners are thinking about the future and how

they may be able to align their classic cars with a net-zero future. 

“Understanding the power that alternative fuels have for our

classic and collector car industry, shows not only a potential

positive outlook ahead, but also highlights to organisations the

power that e-fuels have to secure ICE cars' relevance and

sustainability in the future. 

“After all, if we can keep more cars on the road rather than

manufacturing new, that will save millions of tonnes of

embedded carbon."



1020 marked National Drive It Day with a Spring Road Run

and Pub Lunch that started with coffee and cakes at the Sammy

Miller Museum before heading into the picturesque New Forest

with its colourful mix of flora and fauna.

The scenic 46-mile road route was tackled by 21 club cars

ranging from an early TA through to a modern all-electric MG4

and, while MGBs dominated as usual, there was also a TD, MGA,

RV8, ZS, MGTF, MGF and MGC and a pair of MGB V8s.

The route took participants through Sway, Brockenhurst,

Beaulieu and Exbury to Lepe (with views across to the Isle of

Wight) and then back via Lymington and Milford-on-Sea before

42 people sat down for a roast lunch at The Amberwood pub at

Walkford.

The next seasonal road run will be on Sunday 28 July and

include a picnic lunch at Damerham Village Hall.

Spring Road Run 



Spring Road Run - more images



Having been forced to cancel their first three Simply events

due to waterlogged ground conditions, Beaulieu is hoping that

things will have dried up in time for one of their biggest events of

the year - the Spring Autojumble on Saturday 18 and Sunday 19

May 2024.

The one-stop-shop for all your classic motoring needs

remains as popular as ever and for regulars there will be a few

changes - for starters the bank between the green and red fields

has been removed and a new permanent toilet block is being

constructed (hopefully it will have been completed in time).

As usual the autojumble will offer plenty for enthusiasts, as

the contents of hundreds of garages, sheds, lock-ups and lofts go

on sale for the weekend at the hundreds of stalls.

In addition complete vehicles will be up for grabs in the

Automart and the Sunday features the popular Land Rover

Rummage and Trunk Traders  for anyone looking to sell off their

surplus motoring paraphernalia.

This year's featured car club displays include the MX-5

Owners Club  and the Morgan Sports Car Club.

Our good friends at the Dorset Branch of the Morris Minor

Owners Club will be returning with MoggyFest.

One-day and two-day Spring Autojumble visitor tickets can be

bought online. For more details and to book your tickets, visit

www.springautojumble.co.uk or call 01590 614614.

The National Motor Museum is offering visitors the

opportunity to win a classic British Racing Green 1972 MGB GT in

its annual prize draw.

In the past the draws have featured a brand-new car, but this

time they are trying something different.

The car (which features a full black leather interior with up-

rated walnut dashboard) is powered by a standard 1.8 litre B-

series engine with a four-speed gearbox and overdrive plus the

addition of electric power steering. It has been restored using a

BMH Heritage bodyshell by MilestonesClassics.

This time there is an alternative £10,000 cash prize. Second

prize is a seat in one of the National Motor Museum's historic

vehicles on the London to Brighton Run 2025 (with

accommodation in London).

Third prize is a trip for three around the New Forest in a

vehicle from the Museum Collection and a chocolate treat from

the Beaulieu Chocolate Studio.

Tickets cost just £2 and can be purchased at the museum

information desk, or by phoning 01590 614792. The prize draw

will take place on Friday 28 March 2025 at the museum.

The National Motor Museum has landed a £226,000 grant

from The National Lottery Heritage Fund to finance a major

refurbishment programme that includes transforming the

entrance and welcome desk and creating a new gallery.

Displays will explain the origins of the museum and its direct

connections to the pioneers of motoring while the main gallery

space will display a new permanent exhibition 'The Ages of

Motoring'.

This will showcase the development and social history of cars

and motorcycles from the 19th century, through 20th century

and beyond.

Preparation work for the changes has already begun with the

installation of new automatic doors at the museum entrance

while the overhead canopy has been painted in its original

orange colour scheme.

Jon Murden, Chief Executive of the National Motor Museum

says: "The funding will enable the museum to develop new and

imaginative ways of sharing the story of motoring through our

collections, demonstrating the way motoring affects the lives of

almost everybody and shapes society, showcasing the past,

present and future of motoring."

The heritage fund grant will also support the museum's

Learning Team. The two-year project will see the museum

collaborate with local community groups and will explore

motoring themes relevant to contemporary audiences and

address gaps in representation within the collections.

Beaulieu Spring Autojumble

Win an MGB GT

National Motor Museum re-vamp



If you are planning to re-upholster your MG in the near

future, club member Ian Hanstead recommends checking-out

the services provided by local specialists Rawhide Upholsters at

Ferndown.

Ian relates his recent experience of having the seats of his MG

RV8 re-trimmed . . .

'It all started last year on our club's Pride of Ownership night

when I asked Wayne Healey (car valeter and event sponsor) for

some advice on cleaning up the leather seats in my RV8.  

After a short trial on the leather, he advised that the seats had

'seen better days' - very dried out and in places small tears had

started.  He suggested replacement seat covers was the better

option, or advised I contact Rawhide Upholsterers at Cobham

Road on the Ferndown Industrial Estate.

I checked out the price for replacement seat covers including

headrests from Clive Wheatley MGV8 specialists - - not cheap!

And I would have to do the replacement too.

As a result, I popped down to Rawhide and met James who

runs the unit.  He advised he could do bespoke identical

replacements in leather and vinyl to match, replace any rotten

foam, and recover the two rear internal panels which are no

longer available, from the surplus vinyl. 

The total job worked out cheaper too!  

He showed me the current job he had just completed which

was replacing the seats in a TR6 - I couldn't fault his work, so I

booked my car in.

Upon collection, what a difference, and what a good job.  I am

certainly pleased with the results - much better than I could do!

And because there was some leather left over, he replaced the

gaiters to the gearstick and handbrake for nothing - bonus!

Now, the rest of the interior was put to shame, so I asked for

a quote to replace the carpets, panels to the door (including re-

leathering the door arm rests) and front kick sides, replace the

leather centre console arm rest and change the vinyl to leather

on the console.  

The quote was less than a set of replacement carpets.

Now, all completed, and what a difference!  I'm impressed to

have found a local company that does a great job and reasonably

priced. I would recommend him to fellow club members.'

Interior make-over

FOR SALE
1954 MGTF

1250cc black with

chrome wire wheels

Heritage certificate 

New MOT 

Engine & brakes overhauled - upgraded back axle 

1020 club member has owned car for 15 years

£25,000
(would consider classic car in part exchange) 

Contact Martin Harris 

Tel:  01590 643083 or 07774 160680  

Club Branded Clothing

T-Shirts - £12 / Polo shirts - £16 (£1 supplement

on sizes 3XL and above) / Rugby shirts - £27 / Caps -

£11 / Full zip fleece - £22 / Quarter zip fleece - £28 /

Gilet - £39 / Waterproof jacket - £36 / 

Padded Body Warmer - £37.

Full details from and orders to: 

Ian Hanstead email: ian@1020mg.org.uk

At the May club meeting see Ursula Bonner 







1020 CLUB ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 2024
Events in red are organised or supported by 1020

All events are subject to cancellation or postponement
MAY

03-06 Abbey Hill Steam Rally, Yeovil abbeyhillrally.co.uk

04-05 Donington Historic Festival

05 Winchester MGOC visit to Exbury Gardens 1020mg.org.uk

Invite to 1020 club members to take part

06 1020 Club Night - Romance & Scandal 

in Bournemouth. Talk by Hattie Miles 1020mg.org.uk

06 Popham Classic Car Show popham-airfield.co.uk

06 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

12 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

12 Midget & Sprit Club meeting at Gaydon

12 Lulworth Classic Car Show 

15 1020 Mid-month pub meeting - 6pm 1020mg.org.uk

Carpenters Arms, Bransgore

18-19 Beaulieu Autojumble beaulieu.co.uk

18-19 MG Centenary Weekend, Brooklands Museum

18-19 Three Okefords Steam & Vintage Rally northdorsetrailway.co.uk

19 Solent MGOC, MGs in the Park, Stansted House solent-mgoc.org.uk

19 Basingstoke Festival of Transport

25 1020 MG Open Garden & Coffee Morning 1020mg.org.uk

26 Exeter MGOC More To See exetermgoc.com

31/1 & 2 June - Vintage Nostalgia, Stockton Park vintagenostalgiafestival.co.uk

JUNE

02 Hardy Tour, Transport of Yesteryear transportofyesteryear.com

02 New Forest Run, 

Southampton & New Forest MGOC 1009mgoc.org.uk

03 1020 Club Night - David Bailey 1020mg.org.uk

Wildlife Photographer

09 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

09 Oxfordshire MGOC - MGs in the Park oxfordshiremgoc.co.uk

15 Ferndown Fete on the Field Club Stand ferndownfotf.org

15 Macmillan Caring Locally Summer Fete 1020mg.org.uk

Club stand - See Chris Adamson

16 Salisbury Motor Show

21 Summer solstice Vintage Vehicle gathering

Gillingham & Shaftesbury Showground

22-23 Thruxton Classic - club members to join the Wessex Vehicle Preservation Club display

JULY

01 1020 Club Night - Pride of Ownership 1020mg.org.uk

06-07 Cotswold Caper, Club Weekend 1020mg.org.uk

07 Broadstone Family Fun Day & Classic Cars

11-15 Goodwood Festival of Speed goodwood.com

12-14 Pilford Heath Show, Uddens

13 Westival, West Moors - Club Stand 1020mg.org.uk

13-14 Powderham Castle Classic Car Show

19-21 Netley Marsh Steam Fair nmscs.org.uk

21 Sherborne Classics & Supercars, Sherborne Castle classic-supercars.co.uk

28 1020 Summer Road Run & Picnic 1020mg.org.uk

Finish at Damerham Village Hall



AUGUST

02 Quay for My Car, Poole Quay - Best of British Classics

03 1020 River Cruise and BBQ 1020mg.org.uk

05 1020 Club Night - Petanque Challenge 1020mg.org.uk

10-11 Purbeck Rally purbeckrally.com

11 Graham Walker Run, Beaulieu

11 Breamore Classic Car Show - Club Stand 1020mg.org.uk

18 1020 ATHELHAMPTON GARDEN PARTY & PICNIC 1020mg.org.uk

OUR BIG EVENT OF THE YEAR

15-18 British Motor Show, Farnborough

23-25 CarFest South, Laverstoke Farm

23-25 Silverstone Festival, Silverstone circuit

24 Henstridge Wings & Wheels wingsandwheelshenstridge.com

25 Gurston Down Hillclimb - Club Visit 1020mg.org.uk

26 Verwood Rustic Fayre - Club Stand TBC 1020mg.org.uk

26 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

30-01 Sept Concours of Elegance, Hampton Court

SEPTEMBER

02 1020 Club Night  - Presentation by Nowzad 1020mg.org.uk

06-08 Bristol MGOC Brunel Run bamgoc.co.uk

07-08 Isle of Wight Classic Extravaganza

06-08 BPPC Harmans Cross Classic and Steam Show bpccltd.com

08 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

14-15 Beaulieu International Autojumble beaulieu.co.uk

14-15 Berwick St John Country Show berwickstjohncountryfayre

21 Sidmouth Classic Car Show

22 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

28-29 Somerset Festival of Transport, Frome somersetfestivaloftransport.co.uk

29 British Classics at Beaulieu beaulieu.co.uk

OCTOBER

06 Bicester Scramble, Bicester Heritage

06 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay

07 1020 Club Night - AGM 1020mg.org.uk

11-13 1020 Weekend at Littlecote Manor 1020mg.org.uk

12-13 Organford Classic Car Show organfordclassicevents.co.uk

NOVEMBER

04 1020 Club Night 1020mg.org.uk

DECEMBER

02 1020 Club Night 1020mg.org.uk

08 1020 Christmas Lunch 

A LIST OF EVENTS CAN ALSO BE FOUND ON THE WEBSITE - 1020mg.org.uk

HENSTRIDGE WINGS & WHEELS
Hundreds of classic cars are expected for the Wings and Wheels event at Henstridge Airfield on

Saturday, 24 August 2024.

Running for nearly a quarter of a century, the event also features over 100 classic aircraft and flypasts

as well as a selection of craft, vintage and trade stalls as well as food stands.

Entry fee is £10 per person - details on how to register to take part can be found on the website:

www.wingsandwheelshenstridge.com/cars



Club Branded

Clothing

T-Shirts - £12 / Polo shirts - £16 (£1

supplement on sizes 3XL and above) /

Rugby shirts - £27 / Caps - £11 / Full zip

fleece - £22 / Quarter zip fleece - £28 /

Gilet - £39 / Waterproof jacket - £36 /

Padded Body Warmer - £37.

Full details from and orders to: 

Ian Hanstead email:

ian@1020mg.org.uk

At the May meeting see Ursula Bonner 

KINSON TYRE SERVICE

1469 Wimborne Road, Northbourne,

Bournemouth BH10 7BQ

Tel: 01202 573698 / 576653

Monday - Saturday 8.30am - 5.30pm

Email: kinsontyreserv@yahoo.co.uk

www.kinsontyres.co.uk

MIKE ROLLS SERVICES 

FOR MGs
Units 9/10 Fifehead Business Park

Manor Farm, Fifehead Magdalen,

Dorset SP8 5RR

Tel: 01258 820337

mikerolls4mgs@compuserve.com

www.mikerolls4mgs.co.uk

Mon to Fri 8am - 6pm (Wed - 5pm)

Saturday 8am - 1pm

10% discount on labour charges 

Spare parts at competitive prices

Full valets from £40

All types of cars undertaken

Mobile service 

Fully insured

Tel: 07738479000

www.healeysmobilevaleting.co.uk

10% discount

Companies

mentioned on this

page offer discounts

to club members on

presentation of your

membership card

MG SPECIALIST
Unit 4, Badgers Green, Waterloo Road, 

Corfe Mullen BH21 3SN 

Tel Darren: 01202 695656 / 07849615702

Email: workshop@timelessclassiccars.co.uk

Unit C1 Hailey Centre, 46 Holton Road

Holton Heath Trading Park, Poole BH16 6LP

Tel: 01202 622808 / Mobile: 07891 281254

Email: phoenix4classics@aol.com 

Servicing / Maintenance / Repairs 

Wax oil treatments / Stone chip protection 

Pre-MOT inspections / Tuning services

Collection and delivery service

Courtesy car available

X Part distributor

Classics and Modern MGF and TF catered for

Open Mon-Fri 8am-5pm / Sat 8.30am-1pm


